
 
Dear Village Residents, 

 

The Brooklyn Heights Fire Department reminds you to change your smoke detector batteries as 

you reset your clocks from daylight savings time on Sunday, November 5, 2023.  The time 

changes in the fall and spring coincide with recommended battery life of a smoke detector.  As 

part of our ongoing effort to ensure that every village household has a working smoke detector, 

the Fire Department will accept any resident’s request to have their smoke detector batteries 

replaced.  More importantly, if you do not have a working smoke detector or if it is more 

than ten years old, please purchase one and we will install it for you (excluding installations 

for Point of Sale or Rental Inspections). The newer detectors are sealed and should last for 

ten years. To sign up, please fill out the form below and drop it in the payment box located to 

the left of the main entrance of the Municipal Center (345 Tuxedo Ave.) or drop it off at the 

Fire Station and I will contact you to schedule a date and time. 

 

Tracy Harris, Fire Department Administrative Assistant 

 

First and Last Name: _____________________________________________________ 

 

Address:  __________________________________Phone #: ____________________ 

 

Requested Batteries: (#) ________ (Max. 3)      Need Detector Installed _____________ 

 

Fire department shall determine maximum number of detectors/batteries upon inspection of 

residence.  

Fire department members will install all smoke detectors and batteries 

BROOKLYN HEIGHTS FIRE DEPT. OFFICE USE ONLY 

 

 

Date Received:________________________Received By:_________________________ 


